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June 14, 1993 !

|
1

Secretary, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. 93-330
Washington, D. C. 20555 NL&P/RBP ;

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch ;

!

Gentlemen:

COMMENTS ON PROPOSED RULE |
FINAL SAFETY ANALYSIS - REPORT SUBMITTALS |

|
In the May 14,1993 Federal Register, the NRC requested comments on a proposed |
rule concerning final safety analysis report (FSAR) submittals. The proposed change
would eliminate confusion regarding two references to an existing reporting
requirement.

We endorse this change in regulations as it clarifies the August 31,1992 NRC rule
change regarding FSAR submittals. |

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

I

$k
M. L. Bowling, Manager
Nuclear Licensing and Programs
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